
September 5, 2017 Board of Assessors Meeting
 

Present:  Michelle-Laramee-Jenny; Susan Lupo; Ed Sporn ; Mary Stodden
 

The Board  reviewed and approved the following:
        
        August Motor Vehicle Excise Tax  Abatements

 
Mary reported that properties with outstanding building permits have been inspected.  

 
Chapter Land and Statutory Exemption Applications have been mailed and will be reviewed at next month’s meeting.  

 
Submitted by:  Mary Stodden, Administrative Assistant

 


